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Geo-Institute’s “Director’s Cut” with Damian Siebert

Damian Siebert, Geotechnical Engineering Service Leader at Haley & Aldrich, was featured on Geo-Institute’s (G-I)
“Director’s Cut,” where G-I Director Brad Keelor interviews organization members about anything and everything. Watch
the interview to hear Damian talk about:

His role at Haley & Aldrich
An interesting discovery when excavating a site in Boston’s Seaport
The impacts and perspectives of Boston’s Big Dig
His experience as a professor at Tufts University
Fun topics, like his least favorite ice cream flavor or favorite cartoon growing up

Watch the full interview here:

https://www.haleyaldrich.com/about-us/our-people/damian-siebert/

